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6 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Year 6 Hoodies 
 
We can’t quite believe we are drawing closer towards the end of the year and the beginning of 
a new chapter for our Year 6 children.  
 
We are so incredibly proud of how hard the children have worked through this very uncertain 
year, whether it has been through Zoom or in the classroom. It is definitely a year we will 
never forget! 
 
We have set up an online shop for you to order your child’s leavers hoodie. The company 
have designed a specific hoodie for Brooke Primary Academy, therefore ensuring all Year 6 
hoodies are the same. The hoodie will be delivered to your home address to make the delivery 
process easier for you and your child. The online shop will close on Thursday 20th May. 
Please do not miss the deadline, as the company will not be able to accept any orders after 
this date.  
 
 
Please follow the link below and use the login information to access the online shop.  
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies-login 
 
 
The login details are as follows: 
  
USERNAME: SL54792 
  
PASSWORD: 54792bpa 
 
 
As always, we appreciate your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Jackson and Mrs Marshall 
Year 6 Teachers 
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